
 

Produced on behalf of Repps with Bastwick Parish Council. Deadline for receipt of items for  
next  newsletter is 15th January 2016 e-mail: clerkrepps@yahoo.com or contact the Editor 

on 07808704960 
We reserve the right to edit or omit any submissions. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Editorial 

The Parish Council website continues to be updated.  Parish council Agendas, Minutes and Notices can be found there.  

There is also a 'Report it' page where you can find out where to report an issue or need for a repair,  around the village.  

The website is also a place for local information and events, so keep an eye on the 'What's On' page and do please email 

your group or organisation details, news and Christmas events to clerkrepps@yahoo.com, preferably in Word format. 

This will be the last Newsletter before Christmas so I wish you Season's Greetings and a Peaceful New Year! 

Sarah.  

 

Parish Council News 
The Parish Council continue to follow up issues and concerns about village maintenance and safety.  They are 
currently negotiating with other authorities about repairing the area near Potter Heigham Bridge, the 
possibility of installing more waste/dog bins, looking into how young people can more safely catch the bus to 
school, looking into how flooding in Tower Road and other areas can be better prevented, and keeping the 
grass verges and other open spaces cut or cleared. 
 
The external audit and Annual Return for the council has been completed and published on the Village Hall 
notice board and on the website.  Allotment fees are now due and tenants should have received letters 
inviting them to renew during October.   
 
The plaque was fixed to the Jubilee seat in October by Borough Councillors Mary and Barry Coleman. 
 
As members of the public, you are welcome to parish council meetings.  The next meeting following this newsletter will 

be on 8th December at 8pm in the Village Hall. 

CONTACT DETAILS FOR YOUR PARISH COUNCILLORS 
 
 Chair:  Alison McTaggart 01692 670439 e-mail alitag@btinternet.com    
Vice Chair: Fred Sharman  01692 670061 e-mail  f.sharman@btinternet.com 
Andrew Wright 01692 670774 e-mail   wright.72.btinternet.com 
David  Burrage 01692 670534 e-mail   dawn.cottage@hotmail.com 
John Mitchell  01692 670521  e-mail  johnmitchell@afiweb.net 
Thomas  Ellis  01692 671823  e-mail  tomellis29@hotmail.co.uk 
Philip Shreeve  philip.shreeve@hotmail.com 
Clerk:  Sarah Welsh 07808704960  clerkrepps@yahoo.com 

 

Council Clerk:   Sarah Welsh 01493 730594 Email: 

reppsclerk@yahoo.com 

 

NCC.  Michael R H Carttiss, Melrose, Main Road, Filby, NR29 

3HN. 01493 368238 

 e-mail  michael.carttiss@norfolk.gov.uk 

GYBC.  Barry G Coleman,Thurne Rise, Martham, NR29 4PU. 

01493 740782.  

 e-mail  barry_g_coleman@hotmail.com 

  Mary Coleman, 5 Thurne Rise, Martham, NR29 

4PU. 01493 740782   

e-mail  mary.coleman@talk21.com 
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Recycling 

Recycle your textiles and glass in 
the bins at the Village Hall and 
help raise funds for the benefit 
of the village. 
Many thanks to those already 
using them - last year raised a 
net profit of £409.62. Let's see if 
we can beat that this year!  
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What's On 

 

St Peter’s Church, Repps, invites you to take 
part in a 

 

50/50 

AUCTION  

FRIDAY 20th 
NOVEMBER 

Repps Village Hall 7pm 
 

 

AUCTION RULES  
 
1. Completed entry form must be returned to Sally or 
Sandy no later than MONDAY 16th NOVEMBER to 
allow time to complete the catalogue.  
 
2. Successful bids MUST be paid for and removed on 
the night. 
  
3. Items will be sold at the highest bid price UNLESS a 
reserve price has been stipulated on the slip below.  
 
4. 50% of the amount raised will go to the owner of 
the item and 50% to St Peter’s Church, Repps.  
 
5. Any items not sold, MUST be reclaimed and 
removed by the owner.  
 
6. Please ensure your sale items are clean and in 
working order. No electrical goods can be accepted 
unless they have a PAT tested label.  
 
 

An opportunity to sell those unwanted items, 
have an entertaining evening and help the church. 

 
Hall will be open 2pm to 4pm to bring items and 

6pm for viewing. 
 

The Bar will be open for refreshments. 
 
 
 

 

Name: 
…………………………………………………………………
……  
Tel: ………………………………………………  
Description of Item for 
Auction……………………………………………………
……….  
…………………………………………………………………
….Reserve Price: ..........……..  
 
I have read and agree to follow the 
Auction Rules.  
Signed:  
 
……………………………………………………………  
 
Please return to Sally Mitchell, Hall Farm, 
Staithe Road, Repps OR  
Sandy Mitchell, White House Farm, Tower 
Road, Repps,  
no later than MONDAY 16th NOVEMBER. 

 
 
 
 
 
 



  


